

PLAINVILLE

ONE CENTRAL SQUARE, PLAINVILLE, CONNECTICUT 06062-1955

MARK S. DEVOE, AICP

Director of Planning and Economic Development (860) 793-0221, Extension 210 (Fax 860-793-2285)

TO: Plainville Economic Development Agency

FROM: Mark DeVoe, Director of Planning and Economic Development

SUBJECT: Cancellation of April 19, Regular Meeting

DATE: April 12th, 2018

As of this date, no new applications have been received. With the concurrence of the Chairperson, the regularly scheduled Economic Development Agency Meeting for April 19th, 2018 has been cancelled.